
MD STUDENT ORGANIZATION ANNOUNCEMENTS &   WVU CSL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
MOTW January 23, 2018 
 
REMEMBER TO RSVP ACCORDINGLY! 
 
 

 
REPEAT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
STUDENTS FOR GLOBAL HEALTH Film Screening of Minutes to Die.  Jan 31 5:30pm in Hostler Auditorium (G17). RSVP for 
snacks.  
 
PAIG will be hosting a Spelling Bee on Friday, February 16, 2018 from 5:30 PM - 7:30 PM in the Okey Patteson 
Auditorium. This is a friendly competition between faculty and students to raise money for the NICU Reunion. Details 
forthcoming. 
 
STUDENTS FOR GLOBAL HEALTH lecture by Dr. Katie Hill on February 15, 1-2pm in Room 1905. Dr. Katie Hill is a 
graduate of WVU School of Medicine, and the SoM Global Health Track. She is also a preceptor, leading medical students 
on WVU medical rotations abroad. She will talk to us about her experiences on international rotations, as well as the 
role of Family medicine in Global Health.  RSVP for lunch. 

OPTHALMOLOGY INTEREST GROUP Service Event – Community Vision Screening. Location: Location:  
Pierpont Church of the Nazarene (10 min drive from HSC).  Address: 52 Harner Run, Morgantown WV, 26505 
Time: Saturday, April 14th from 9:00 am - 1:00 pm. Under the guidance of Dr. John Nguyen and other participating 
faculty members, students will assess patients’ visual acuity, ocular pressures, and develop skills in obtaining eye related 
H&Ps. Please consider giving back to the community and volunteering for this great event. If interested sign up via online 
survey.  

PATHOLOGY INTEREST GROUP will be meeting on Friday, February 2nd at 12pm in Room 2165. Lunch will be provided to 
those that RSVP by January 30th. Please RSVP to Brooke Bertus. 
 
 

WVU CENTER FOR SERVICE AND LEARNING ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 MONONGALIA COUNTY – POINT IN TIME HOMELESSNESS COUNT. Every year, Monongalia County, with the support of 
dozens of volunteers, conducts a Point In Time (PIT) Count of all persons experiencing homelessness on the streets, in 
emergency shelter, and in other temporary housing.  The purpose of the count is to estimate the size of the population 
in need of homeless housing and supportive services.  For more information on how to sign up to volunteer, please visit 
https://www.bartletthouse.org/pitcount. You will receive hour-for-hour credit for both the training and the actual 
service. Please log the time in SOLE as “service learning” 
 
PEER NOTETAKERS NEEDED The Office of Accessibility Services needs students to serve as Peer Notetakers. Respond 
through iServe or contact August Campbell at 304-293-6700 

HIDDEN FIGURES EXHIBIT. The exhibit “When the Computer Wore a Skirt: NASA's Human Computers,” explores the 
history and personalities behind Hidden Figures, including West Virginians Katherine Johnson and Dorothy Vaughan. The 
exhibit is a part of the 2017-18 WVU Campus Read programming.  View the exhibit at the following locations:  

January 4-31:  Downtown Campus Library Atrium 
Feb. 1-28:  Evansdale Library 2nd floor 
March 1-April 28:  Alumni center Nutting Gallery 

https://goo.gl/forms/MP5t1i8qzLe6AFE73
https://goo.gl/forms/raFEP1Zb51DLnsV33
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckSRo2BApqcKRE1b9cGjqMB7X8FALoVZ7TjPncx7ThxBJoJA/viewform?c=0&w=1
mailto:bbertus@mix.wvu.edu
https://www.bartletthouse.org/pitcount
https://iserve.wvu.edu/need/detail/?need_id=175882
mailto:august.campbell@mail.wvu.edu


 

 


